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April 25, 1994

The death of former President, Richard M. Nixon -
Mourning

The Citizens of the City of Detroit share in the national sorrow over the passing

of the Hon. Richard M. Nixon, former President of the United States. The
contributions made by President Nixon, particularly in foreign policy, have done much

to make possible the present spirit of cooperation between the United States and
former enemy nations of Russia and the Republic of China. Mr. Nixon's long career

in public service did not end with the Presidency; in recent months, he has served a

valuable role in advising President Clinton on foreign policy matters.

The City of Detroit honors the memory of President Nixon. For this reason, as

Mayor of the City of Detroit, Ihave ordered that all City of Detroit flags be flown at

half staff for a period of thirty days, beginning with the date of President Nixon's

passing, April 22, 1994.


